
From: Dimitrijevic, Marina
To: Heather Robertson; Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: Puddlers" Cottages in BayView
Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 8:14:29 PM

Thanks for writing! I will consider your support when this comes before us for a vote. You may
also submit testimony and questions about testifying at ZND to the committee clerk, Chris Lee,
at clee@milwaukee.gov. I am including him here so he can add your support to the file. 

Marina Dimitrijevic
Alderwoman | 14th District

p: (414) 286-3769
e: marina@milwaukee.gov

200 E Wells Street, Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202

milwaukee.gov/district14

You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service
requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#client_id=1000167 

Sign up for Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates
at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify

From: Heather Robertson <sailorheatherr@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 9:42 AM
To: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Puddlers' Cottages in BayView
 
Hi Marina,
I am a Fernwood resident and I support the Puddlers' Cottages in BayView being
designated as historic. I hope the motion passes. 

Heather Robertson
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